## COMMON COUNCIL BUDGET MEETING JULY 14, 2016

Mayor Shane Evans opened the meeting. Carolyn Pearson, Richard Traeger, Brian Garrison, Dale Seward and Mike Shockley were present for the meeting.

Aaron Lyons presented his budgets for the following departments: street, parks, mvh, irs, and solid waste. Questions were asked and answered. Two reductions on the parks was determined. One reduction was to the brick path leading back to the Riley Cabin. The second reduction was to the wages allowed for the recreation coordinator.

Steve Mullin presented his budget proposal for the year 2017. Chief Mullin requested hiring another policeman since dispatch will not receive the \$50,000 payment. Another car was requested to be allowed in the budget. Questions were presented and answered.

Darrell Sterrett, fire chief, presented his budget.

The budgets proposed for general, city building, mayor's office, clerk's office and police pension were presented.

The budget for the municipal airport was not presented. The airport board is meeting this evening to determine their budget.

It was determined another meeting would be necessary before approval of all the submitted budgets could be given.

Sh 111	_ Carolem Pearson
Mayor Shane Evans	Carolyn Pearson
	Brailarrisa
Richard Traeger	Brian Garrison
Cale Go Seward	
Dale Seward	Mike Shockley